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June 23, 1961

Jerry Holleman
United States Department
of Labor
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Holleman:

I want to complimeht you on the fine work on ttne CommutterProblem. I believe that we have made a start~ ~n the rightdirection, and I feel confident that tmIIENrrwill be movingfast.

The m,in purpose of this letter ~ , gk you 0€2131, whathappened to the d.nvestic:ation ".94/6erueA:ed from the Departmentof Labor concerning the discrk~knatfog) ;gainst the CatholicPriest in Imperial, Texas.

We know that the investigation '*bt*66d because we got wordthat the inves Dis>tor 9 . d--be seklkout ,-,f Dallas.
\\

Will you please look 'not this ctte9 0.8 soon as possible.I certainly wunt to ank und o pliment you for the finework that you :re do ~. I wan o sincerely contratulatethe Dept rtment of La for tl fine work that they havedone in tryiue-tonk=ive * ' ican people of Mexican originand other A*rfOUK citiz , a decent stt*ndard of living.
You can ch~k with y(Ar department of labor men, about theImperial 8*e. Plea:j91 answer as soon as possible.
Thank you

Sincerely yours,

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
HPG:hg


